
OLIH Community 
 
Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
Wait help is needed for the breakfasts this year. The next one is November 6th and help is 
needed from 9 a.m. to noon. 
Contact:  Bill Gorius at wgorius@plumbsupply.com 
 
Nursery 
Assistance is needed in the Nursery as we return to fall hours.  The Nursery beginning in 
September will be open during the 8:30 and 10:30 am Masses.  If you and/or your teen is able 
to help please send an email to Beth Buckley at nursery@olih.org 
 
Babysitting 
We have a parishioner who is in need of a babysitter for their 7 year and 19 month old children 
on Tuesday nights starting September 12 - December 13th from 6:45 p.m. to about 8:45/9:00 
p.m. so she can attend RCIA.  The family lives on SE Trilien.   
Contact:  Sr. Susan, srsusan@olih.org or 964-3038 
. 

 

 
Greater Des Moines Service Opportunities 
  

Volunteers Needed for Hungry Turkey Run, November 26 
 

The Des Moines Hungry Turkey Half Marathon & 5K is being held on Saturday, November 26 
(the Saturday after Thanksgiving). 

If you are interested, contact info@dmarcunited.org for more information. 
 




